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Dear Comrade, 

 
Sub :  A  request letter from CBPRO and AIBRF addressed to the Convener, UFBU in respect of the delegation to Union Finance Minister.  

 

We are reproducing hereunder the text of the above letter for information of members. 

 

With  best wishes, 

 
( SUPRITA SARKAR ) 

GENERAL SECRETARY 

 

 
            Dated: 01.08.2018 

To 

Com. Sanjeev K. Bandlish 
Convenor 

U.F.B.U. 

 
Dear Bandlishji, 

 

We are indeed very happy to learn THAT UFBU Leadership is going to meet HON'BLE FINANCE MINISTER and submit a memorandum to him in respect of 
ongoing Wage Negotiations and other issues on 3rd August 2018. 

 

We earnestly request you to include Bank Retirees issues also which are mentioned in the Record note during last settlement in your Memorandum.  The issues are 

mainly  

 

(1) Pension Updation. 
(2) Improvement in Family Pension.  

(3) Uniform DA. 

(4) IBA's Medical Insurance Scheme.  
 

The ominous signals regarding irrational hike in the Medical Insurance Premium has come as a rude shock to all of us. While we are happy that  full-time directors 

like M.Ds, DMDs and E.Ds of Banks are getting  full Medical Reimbursement even after their Retirement the same is denied to their own subordinates who 
include  Officers, Clerical Staff, Subordinate  Staff and  very poorly paid, as low as Rs. 4000 per month(Four Thousand only)Family Pensioners. This strange stand 

of IBA is not acceptable and hence should be resisted and rejected.  

 
We Bank Retirees have great faith in the Leadership of UFBU and we are confident that your Memorandum to Hon'ble Minister will contain our above issues and 

the Leadership of UFBU will espouse the issues of Retirees and succeed in rendering justice to your Elders. 
 

We heartily wish massive success to your Delegation and fruitful meeting with the Hon'ble Minister.  

 
Thanking you, 

 

With Regards, 
 

Yours comradely             

             

     
          

Ramesh Babu)           (K.V. Acharya)           (S.C. Jain) 

                Joint Conveners, CBPRO                    General Secretary, AIBRF 
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